Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to a **Phonics Morning** for our Reception and Year One children.

- ☐ Monday 29th September at 9am 9.45am
- Please go to your child's classroom

During the morning, you will have the chance to see how we teach phonics and how you can support your child at home. After the session, you are welcome to stay and join your child for a short **Stay and Play** until 9:45am.

We look forward to seeing you there and working together to support your child's learning journey.

Kind regards, Miss Nesbitt